Dr Shona Batge Committee Secretary Senate Standing Committee on Education, Employment and Workplace Relations

Dear Secretary

Our organisation is Primary Industry Training Advisory Council NT (Inc). We help to provide the NT perspective for the Forestry Training Packages.

We have worked with ForestWorks for some time now and are part of its committee and industry liaison network.

ForestWorks accurately and reliably represents the views of the industry on skills and employment issues with the support of industry and the Government.

We value their contribution and the advice and knowledge they provide towards skilling the current and future workforce.

In our view they are a key component of our industry and we need this Industry Skills Council role to be continued.

Yours sincerely

Regards

Eddie Morgan

Executive Officer
Primary Industries Training Advisory Council (NT) Inc
Level 2, 75 Woods Street, Darwin, NT
PO Box 647 ,Parap ,NT 0820